
Wokingham Borough Council response to
the recent Environment Lobby

Following a recent Environment Lobby in Parliament, I wrote on behalf of
constituents to Wokingham Borough Council to ask what they are doing to
improve waste management locally. I have now received the enclosed response
from them:
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